
 

     Torrington Public Schools 
Department of Student Services  
   Newsletter - February, 2021 

 

Laura Klimaszewski – Executive Director 355 Migeon Ave.  Torrington  860-489-2327                                                                                            

 

 

 

  
 

 
Hello Everyone!   
It is so hard to fathom that we have 
spent nearly 1 year dealing with the 
COVID pandemic.  The experience 
has challenged all of us to work 
collaboratively, every day, to meet the 
needs of all children. On behalf of the 
schools, please know that our 
members of the educational 
community; teachers, paras, 
specialists, consultants, supplemental 
staff, and administrators have 
embraced new learning opportunities 
to find better, innovative needs to 
provide quality instruction. We 
understand that as parents, you have 
been a critical component in the 
growth of our students have made.  
We appreciate your partnership in this 
endeavor.  Please stay healthy, and I 
hope that very soon we are mask free 
and 100% in-person without 
restriction. 
-Laura 
 
 

Differentiation vs. 504 vs. IEP: 
How Do I Help My Kid? 

___________________________ 
As a parent, you may be concerned 
about your child’s success in school; 
academically, behaviorally, or both.  
While you may think that requesting a 
special education evaluation is 
necessary, there are a variety of ways 
your child can receive needed supports 
before looking for special education 
identification.  Education for all 
students needs to be in the least 
restrictive environment, with the least 
amount of support necessary to enable 
access to their education.  There is a 
continuum of supports which can be 
put in place, always looking to ensure 
instruction in the least restrictive 
environment: 
Tier 1 Differentiated Instruction.  
Differentiation is determining what 
resources a child needs to meet the 
learning target.  The target stays the 
same for all children, but the method 
of instruction or tools provided to help 
the child reach that target, may look 
different for some students.   

 
General Education 504 Plan  
If your child has a physical or mental 
impairment which substantially limits 
a major life activity, your child may 
qualify for a 504 plan.  The learning 
target for the child does not change – 
the child is still held accountable.  Due 
to the impairment, however, the child 
may need individual accommodations 
beyond what is available to all 
students.  This video presents clear 
information on the provisions of a 
general education 504 plan. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3
aL8Vpuntm4&feature=emb_logo 
Special Education 
If despite differentiation and the 
implementation of individual 
accommodations the child is unable to 
achieve the learning target, the 
expected outcome or learning target 
may need to be adjusted.  To be 
successful, the child may require 
specialized instruction.  A referral 
may be made to consider if an 
evaluation is needed to determine 
special education eligibility and the 
need for services on an IEP plan.  
What is the difference between a 504 
plan and an IEP?  This video provides 
a nice comparison. 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=
A9TgDgHfdlY&feature=emb_logo 
If you have concerns about your 
child’s education, or have further 
questions about differentiation, 504 
plans, or special education eligibility, 
contact the school psychologist or 
school social worker.   
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